
 

 

IInterGlobe Aviation Limited (“IndiGo”) to Announce Fourth Quarter and Fiscal Year 2024 results on 
May 23, 2024  

Gurgaon, May 16, 2024: IndiGo will be announcing its Fourth Quarter and Fiscal Year 2024 results 
on May 23, 2024. 

 
The company will conduct a 60 minutes conference call at 17:00 hours IST on May 23, 2024 (open 
to investors/ analysts in all regions), where senior management will discuss the Company’s 
performance and answer questions from participants. To participate in the conference call, please 
dial the numbers provided below. 

 
Results will be available around 16:00 hours on Thursday, May 23, 2024 at the Company’s website 
(www.goindigo.in) or on the exchange website (www.nseindia.com / www.bseindia.com). 
 
The call will also be recorded and will be archived at www.goindigo.in. In addition, a transcript of 
the conference call will be available on www.goindigo.in 

 
Date and Time  May 23, 2024 at: 

17:00 hours IST 
19:30 hours HKT 
11:30 hours UTC 
07:30 hours ET 

Hate to Wait? Pre--register at the following URL and get your unique dial--in details for the 
ccall 

 https://services.choruscall.in/DiamondPassRegistration/register?confirmationNu
mber=1011225&linkSecurityString=636be6158   

Dial--in Numbers  
Universal Dial-in Primary Number: +91 22 6280 1311/ +91 22 7115 8212 
India National Toll 
Free 

Primary Number: 1 800 120 1221 

Other Regions USA: 18667462133 
UK: 08081011573 
Singapore: 8001012045 
Hong Kong:   800964448 
Japan: 00531161110 

 
For more information, please contact  investor.relations@goindigo.in 
 

 


